
Note from Michael Avitzur, Senator Creem’s Office: 
 
“You should also take a look at the BBA’s 2009 report, “Getting it Right” – which I couldn’t find an 
electronic copy of in my files, but which should still be on their web-site (but let me know if it isn’t). 
We revised Sen. Creem’s bill upon re-filing it in 2011, to adopt their recommended changes.” 
[emphasis added] 


